
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Anderson Subaru Plans for Check Presentation to Make Annual Donation to Pensacola Breast Cancer 
Association 

 
Pensacola, FL – Upcoming on Thursday, April 28th, 2022, Anderson Subaru will meet with Pensacola 
Breast Cancer Association President and Board Members to present a check commemorating their 
annual donation to the local non-profit organization.  The event will take place at the Anderson Subaru 
Dealership located at 7050 Pensacola Boulevard in Car City at 10:00 AM on the 28th.  Anderson Subaru 
continues to support the Pensacola Breast Cancer Association for the 8th year as part of their “Share the 
Love” campaign and since 2014 has donated over $93,000.  Last year the dealership bestowed $22,740 
to the non-profit. 

All funds received by Pensacola Breast Cancer Association stay local and help to cover services such as 
free education and mammograms to the indigent and under-insured patient population in the Florida 
Panhandle. The organization shares that “it’s always a big moment when we get that phone call that 
Anderson Subaru’s Share the Love Event is donating to PBCA because we know it’s going to help a lot of 
people. The check presentation is a fun way to celebrate our partnership with Anderson Subaru and 
share how they’re helping make an impact in the community.  Regular screening and early diagnosis are 
powerful ways we can fight the fight and so we are thrilled to continue the mission with the help of their 
generous donation.”  

For each new vehicle purchased or leased during the “Share the Love” event, Anderson Subaru pledges 
to make a $250 contribution to one of several charities that they partner with in the community.  The 
company reports that over the past five years they have been able to donate $25 million to non-profits, 
charities and organizations providing aid and services locally.  

To learn more Pensacola Breast Cancer Association and how to make a donation, visit the PBCA website 
at www.pensacolabreastcancerassociation.com.  

About Anderson Subaru: Located in Pensacola, Florida, Anderson Subaru has been awarded the Subaru 
Stellar Care Award since 2014 and is the only Subaru dealer in Pensacola. Anderson Subaru has a skilled, 
knowledgeable staff with decades of combined experience in all areas of automotive sales and service. 
Learn more about Anderson Subaru and the Subaru brand by visiting www.AndersonSubaru.com.  

About Pensacola Breast Cancer Association: The Pensacola Breast Cancer Association is a Pensacola, 
Florida-based 501(c)(3) non-profit organization established in 2003. The Board of Directors is made up of 
all uncompensated volunteers and has raised and distributed approximately $750,000 to local 
healthcare organizations that are consistent with their mission. 


